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Ref: Cir. 20/21 G01 

 

Scholastic Year (2020-2021) 

 
Welcome to the scholastic year 2020/2021. Your practical and music theory teacher will contact you re-
garding your weekly lessons. As we all know we are passing from COVID-19 period and because of this 
kindly follow these recommendations: 
 
1. When you come for the lesson wait in the stairs for temperature to be taken. 
2. Wear the mask/visor all the time.  
3. Social distance is recommended. 
4. Enter premises from Frans Sammut Street (Red door). 
5. Parents/guardians are recommended to stay outside the premises. They can drop and collect you 

from the same place after the lesson. (For parents/guardians who usually accompany students)   
6. If parents/guardians have any inquiries kindly send an email on amanteattardsom@gmail.com 
 
During this scholastic year, try to keep motivation, do all your work and practice more and more to im-
prove your musical knowledge and understanding which also helps for your holistic development. Make 
sure to arrive on time for all your lessons and also keep continuous contact with our professional tutors. 
Please inform your tutors if you are not attending lesson. Sincerely, I, recommend you to be supportive to 
our 12th May Band & Social Club who is offering a professional school of music without any remunera-
tion! It is very important to prepare for the compulsory October summative assessments,  to the theory 
and practical exams of the London College of Music October/November 2020 (where applicable) and also 
for the musical commitments during the year.  
 
It is very important to visit our website amanteattardsom.com for time to time for any notices and calen-
dar which includes the main activities of the school, commitments and holidays. You can find all this on 
page 7 of the prospectus 2020/2021. Also we appreciate if you motivate family and friends to join our 
school. They can apply on our website (closing date Wednesday 30th September).  
 
While I wish you success,  
 
 
Regards, 
 
 

Hermann Farrugia Frantz                                                                                                                                     
Music director of AASOM  
Mob. Nr. 9925 6211 
 


